
An Orientation Webinar on Social Services Available to 
Filipino Temporary Foreign Workers and International 

Students

We Are Here For You 
Meeting Access:  www.webex.com or 
access the link- 
https://dfaph.webex.com/dfaph/j.php?
MTID=m31502edac852c158cc4875c9d8361
8b6 

Meeting number:  166 437 0989 

Password:  WeAreHereForYou 

A joint project by the Philippine Consulate General in Vancouver and FilNet, a 
Network of Filipino Social Service Professionals

Filipino TFWs and 
International 
Students, join the 
Webinar!

Speakers 

  Mr. Rey Blasco (FilNet) 
  Mr. Adrian Bontuyan (FilNet) 
  Ms. Flordeliza Doria (FilNet) 
  Ms. Lilia De Guzman, Welfare  
       Officer, POLO-OWWA Vancouver 

Moderator:  Mr. Stephen Andrada 
                  (FilNet)

Date:  25 June 2020 
Time: 6:00 PM (Pacific Time)


